
 

 

 

PTO MINUTES  
Trailblazer Elementary 

Tuesday December 17, 2024 4:30pm | Meeting called to order by Kayla Mander, PTO President 

 

PTO Welcome + Introductions 

 

Treasurer’s report 

 Stacie discussed current status of finances 

o See Treasurer Report for details 

 

Principal’s report 

 Katie brought a “Thank You” sign from the TBE Staff for the PTO and all 

volunteers  

 Students are completing middle of the year testing 

o 74% for growth in iReady Reading 

o 62% for growth in math 

o We have more kids on grade level this year than ever in TBE history 

 Katie said TBE staff is in need of more walkie talkies; Stone Mountain 

Elementary provided 7x new walkie talkies to TBE 

 Michelle said PBIS theme for January is Determination 

o SLC will be participating with this and also helping show around new 

families to TBE and give a “tour” of the school.  

o Katie said we are trying to build more leadership opportunities for the 

students 

 

Drinking Fountain in the Cafeteria  

 The fountain has been installed, but it still needs electrical work done; Katie to 

follow up with Mr. Rob 

 

Winter Breakfast & Silent Auction 

 Raised $4,500.00 (less catering and custodian fees) 

 Silent auction was a success  

 Feedback provided was that there was not enough food for ticket purchasers 

o Number of students affected: All TBE students who want to come 

o Money requested: $2,200.00 

 $2,200.00 – VOTED, APPROVED 

 

Open Discussion 

 Are Restaurant fundraisers worth the printing cost for next year?  

 Family Bingo Night still an option? We need volunteers. 

 

 

Pirates Cover – TBE Summer Party Deposit (Date TBD) 



o Decided to be scrapped due to there also being a Skate City night close 

to that date 

 Rachelle voiced her concern about lack of volunteers and the transition of PTO 

board members 

 

 

 

 


